
Good morning, today is Wednesday, April 25th 
 
Reminder to all Talent Show performers and stage crew:  Our first rehearsal is tomorrow 
(Thursday) after school.  Please be in the Commons ready to go with all props and music by 3:00 
and arrange for a ride home at 5:00.  If you are unable to attend, be sure to let either Mrs. 
Arango or Mrs. Werder know in advance. This is a closed rehearsal and only those people who 
are part of the show will be allowed to attend. 
 
A spring announcement for all bike riders: Please use bike safety and common sense when 
traveling to school via bike.  Use a helmet, put down your phone, and use the crosswalks.  Do 
not ride or cross in the middle of the road and be mindful of cars.  Also, please be respectful of 
our landscaping and stay out of the garden beds. Thank you! 
 
Debate Club is this Thursday in room 402 from 3 – 4 p.m.  Remember to sign up for the activity bus or to 
arrange a ride home.  We look forward to seeing you there! 

 
Just a reminder to eighth graders to get your UW field trip forms to Mrs. Gitnes in the front office by the 
end of this week.  Friday, April 27th is the due date to attend the field trip to UW Seattle in May! 
 
Thank you Gateway, remember to guard your character!  
 


